
 
 

Memorandum 
July 20, 2007 

 
 
 
To: TR-070942 File 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
 
Subject: TR-070942 Central Washington Railroad GCPF Project 

 
 
On May 23, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $20,000 for upgrades to a crossing located 
at Terrace Heights Road in Yakima County. The commission also approved advance an 
payment of $19,497 for the cost of materials. The advance payment was issued to the 
company in May 2007. 
 
On June 29, 2007, the applicant, Central Washington Railroad submitted a request for 
reimbursement pursuant to commission order. On July 19, 2007, commission staff 
conducted a site visit and verified that the project is completed according to the 
specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 


